
  

 

Year 1/2, Class 5 
Autumn 1 Newsletter 

A note from Mrs Welsh: 
 
Welcome back! I hope you have all had a 
lovely summer break and are looking forward 
to our new learning this half term.  
  

Important Reminders: 
Remember children need to arrive at school by 
8:45am daily. By arriving on time, this will allow 
for a smooth start to each day of learning. Can we 
also remember that each child should bring their 
own water bottle to be used throughout the day.  

 

This term in class we are learning about... 
 
Children will be learning about:  

• Design technology- Frames and structures.. 
• History- Changes in living memory.  
• Geography- Maps 
• Science- Year 1- My body. 

                 Year 2- Growth and survival. 

  
  
 
 

Homework: 

Homework will be set on a Monday and due in on a Friday. 
Homework for Maths and Spellings will be online the same as 
last year. 
Children will also be given a banded reading book. This will be 
sent home, and will be changed weekly. Please ensure your 
child’s reading book is brought back in to school on Friday, ready 
to be changed on Monday. 

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term: 

To be confirmed. 

 
 

Weekly reminders: 

Children to attend school in their PE kits on a Tuesday. Reminder 
this is a plain white t-shirt and black shorts or joggers. No 
jewellery to be worn.  
 


